
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program 

 

Presentations/Exhibits 

Gray Hauser spoke to the North Carolina Utility Contractors Association on October 17, 2009, in 
Asheville. 

Jana Vo did Enviroscape presentations for two classes at Durant Road Elementary in Raleigh on 
October 26, 2009. 

The Division of Land Resources will exhibit information at a booth at the North Carolina 
Science Teachers Association on November 19 and 20, 2009. 

 

Workshops 

The Fall 2009 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design Workshop is scheduled 
for November 4-5, 2009 at the Crowne Plaza Hickory. As of October 27, 2009, there were 116 
registrants. 

The 2009 Workshop for Local Programs will take place on February 3-4, 2009 at the Sheraton in 
Atlantic Beach, NC. 

 

Contract Administration 

Contracts for support of three workshops for design professionals, support for the annual local 
program workshop and awards, and support for the continuation of the Sediments newsletter are 
all in place. 

 

Budget 

Fifty thousand dollars in education funds have been set aside for the five percent budget 
reduction this fiscal year. The three contracts have resulted in $122,600 of encumbrances. This 
leaves a balance of $29,378 in the education fund. 

  


